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The Permanent Court of Arbitration (the “PCA”) announces the launch of the Arabic language version 

of its website (the “Website”).  

 

The Website provides essential information about the PCA’s history, structure, caseload, and services. 

It also includes the Arabic language texts of the 2012 PCA Arbitration Rules and its commentary 

(Guide to the 2012 PCA Arbitration Rules), the PCA’s constitutive  instruments (the 1899 and 1907 

Conventions for Pacific Settlement of International Disputes), and the 1976 and 2010 UNCITRAL 

Arbitration Rules. 

 

The Website is part of the PCA’s outreach efforts to enhance the availability of its services to the 

Arabic speaking world. The Website was made possible through the generous funding of Prince Dr. 

Bandar Bin Salman Bin Mohamed Al-Saud, based on a Memorandum of Understanding concluded 

with the Secretary-General of the PCA. 

 

To celebrate the launch of the Website, the PCA, in cooperation with the Ambassador of the Kingdom 

of Saudi Arabia, hosted an event in the Peace Palace in the Netherlands, and in the presence of a 

number of Arab countries’ ambassadors and arbitration practitioners. 

 

The Website is now available at: https://pca-cpa.org/ar/home/ 

 

* * * 
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